
VP Fuels Dingo Homologation

All competitors are to be advised that VP Fuels have not re-homologated their fuel blend 
named Dingo as they are no longer stocking this fuel blend.

Due to the fact that this is likely to affect several competitors by not allowing them a 
reasonable length of time to source an alternative fuel and reconfigure their vehicles to 
run with a new fuel, an extension has been granted to allow the use of VP Fuels Dingo 
blend at ANDRA sanctioned events until 30 September 2011.

If further clarification is required please contact ANDRA Technical Manager at 
steve.power@andra.com.au
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